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Integration Joint Board      Agenda item:  
 
Date of Meeting:    23 November 2022  

 
Title of Report:  Chief Officer Report  

 
Presented by:  Fiona Davies, Chief Officer  
    

 

The Integration Joint Board is asked to: 

 Note the following report from the Chief Officer 

 
Introduction 

 

I would like to welcome you to my Chief Officer Report for November and my thanks 
to those of you who have commented on the new format of the report which I 

introduced at the August IJB meeting.  We are continuing to develop the report and 
feedback from the public and staff is very welcome. 

 
In this month’s report I would like to thank everyone involved in the autumn/winter 
COVID-19 and Flu vaccination programme for the amazing job they are doing.  

There are a whole host of people involved including the Vaccination Programme 
Team, support staff, volunteers and our GPs and staff who are delivering the 

programme on many of our islands.  I would encourage everyone who is eligible to 
take up the offer of a vaccination as this will help protect our local communiti4(t)28T 0.75 re

f*

017.67 14.25 r 0 0 1 8456(i)-9u5BT

1 0 0 1 30Tm

[0e1 0 re
28

 T

BT

1



https://www.nhsinform.scot/vaccinebooking
https://www.gov.scot/policies/social-care/national-care-service/
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The HSCP’s Clinical Pharmacy Team recently welcomed Ian Rudd, NHS Highland 
Director of Pharmacy, to Argyll and Bute where he met with teams across the 

HSCP.  The Pharmacy Teams assist patients to gain the maximum benefit from 
their medicines in all care settings and specialist clinical input is also provided to 

mental health and chemotherapy services.  During his visit Ian was pleased to hear 
praise for the team’s contribution to patient care and to the wider healthcare team. 
 

Within Primary Care the Pharmacotherapy Service to GP practices is provided by a 
mixture of staff based within s
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arrange a time which suits them.  

https://www.gov.scot/news/winter-vaccines-for-remaining-priority-groups/
https://www.gov.scot/news/preparing-the-nhs-for-winter/
https://www.gov.scot/news/a-new-story-for-dementia/
https://www.gov.scot/news/suicide-prevention-strategy-creating-hope-together/


https://www.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk/News/Pages/TheMarshallDialysisUnitofficiallyopened.aspx
https://www.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk/News/Pages/Fasteraccesstophysiotherapyservicesacross�鶹��Ѱ�andButeusingnewdigitalphysiotherapysolutionPhio.aspx
https://www.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk/News/Pages/Fasteraccesstophysiotherapyservicesacross�鶹��Ѱ�andButeusingnewdigitalphysiotherapysolutionPhio.aspx
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Staffing Updates  
 
Primary Care Manager - We are delighted to welcome Patricia Morrison, Primary 

Care Service Manager, to the Argyll and Bute Primary Care team.  Patricia comes 
to us from NHS Greater Glasgow & Clyde with a wealth of experience in primary 

care, including contracting and regulatory issues and Out of Hours. She will be the 
key link between practices and the HSCP and will provide specialist advice to the 
HSCP on all matters relating to General Practice. 

 
Clinical Governance Manager – Margo Howatson has joined the HSCP as the 

new Clinical Governance Manager, Margo comes to us from her previous role in 
NHS Orkney where she worked as a Clinical Nurse Manager.  Although new to 
Argyll and Bute 


